
Best Practices on the Golf Course

June 30, 2025 

We want to remind everyone about a few things as we are approaching the middle of our 
season.These are intended to make play fair to everyone, improve pace of play, observe good 
etiquette on the course, and preserve the condition of the course. 

• League play will be in accordance with USGA rules including out of bounds, hazards and lost 
balls. Please be familiar with the basic rules. Our website has a link to the USGA rules. 

• Play your ball as it lies unless relief is appropriate (no preferred lies). 

• Play your ball to the hole (no gimmies). 

• The maximum strokes per hole is double bogey plus the handicap for that hole. Golfers should 
pick up if they reach this number of strokes, and enter the number on the score card. 

• Do not pull your ball out of the hole using the flag stick as this could damage the rim of the 
hole. 

• Please do not talk while your fellow golfer is hitting their drive, approach shot, or putt. 

• Observe the 90-degree rule when entering the fairway with your cart. 

• Mark scores on your scorecard at the next hole.


